

Eastern Caribbean Central Bank

PO BOX 89, BASSETERRE, ST KITTS, WEST INDIES

Timothy N. J. Antoine Governor

03 June 2016

Mr Godfrey Samuel
St Vincent Christian Council
P O Box 445
Kingstown
ST VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES

Dear Mr Samuel

Country Outreach

Upon assuming office as Governor, I cast a Vision for the Eastern Caribbean Currency Union and the Eastern Caribbean Central Bank (ECCB).

I am pleased to report that this Vision was endorsed by the Monetary Council at its meeting on 12 February 2016. A copy is, herewith, attached.

At the ECCB, we are now preparing a strategic plan for the implementation of this Vision. I invite your valued input.

During my first four months, I focused on internal engagement with the management and staff of the Bank. It has been a very fruitful engagement.

As part of our Citizen Engagement and Stakeholders Relations Strategy, we recently commenced our external engagement with the launch of our weekly podcast, **ECCB** Connects.

We have now commenced our country outreach programmes to meet leaders and key stakeholders. In this regard, I would like to meet with the St Vincent Christian Council on Friday, 24 June 2016 at 9:00 am at the ECCB Agency Office, Frenches House, Frenches.

The ECCB Resident Representative, Mrs Elritha Miguel will contact you to confirm your availability for the meeting.



03 June 2016

Mr Godfrey Samuel

I look forward to meeting with you and your team.

Yours faithfully

Timothy N. J. Antoine

GOVERNOR

Att

/jps

c Monseigneur Fr Michael Stewart